
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Not long ‘till the exciting colour run kicks off! 

Friday 20th of September at 2pm 
This is the P&C’s biggest fundraiser for 2019! ! 

Just a few reminders: 
• Please send along a pair of sunglasses or goggles on the day. We will 

have some spare pairs available and a limited number of colourful 
sunglasses to purchase for $5. Children participating must have some 
form of eye wear.  

• There will be face masks available for anyone with concerns or 
respiratory conditions (please refer to FAQs for more information about 
the powder) 

• If you haven’t already, set up your sponsorship page, and get your family 
and friends to donate at: https://nfp.everydayhero.com/au/blackheath-
public-school-p-c 

• If you can’t get online, you can collect a paper-based sponsorship form 
from the office. Please return it, and the monies raised, to the office no 
later than the day of the event.  

• We have prizes for the most money raised in each stage! 
• We are still after volunteers for the day if anyone can help out. Please 

contact Mia on 0468493662 to let us know when you can help out: 
o From 11.30am for set up 
o From 1.45pm-3pm to help with the event/throw colour 
o From 3-3.30pm to help pack everything away 

 
Thanks for your support and see you for some colourful fun on 

Friday, 20th September! 
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